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26th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are excited to tell you about our after school sports club run by Premier 

Education starting after the Easter holiday. Our new KS1 Mixed Football Club, open 

to pupils in Year 1 and 2 will run with Premier Education after school on a Thursday 

next half term. 

The club will start on Thursday 24th April and run each week until Thursday 22nd May 

from 3.15pm until 4.15pm. The club will be limited to 20 places and will cost £17.50. 

Families entitled to Pupil Premium will be offered a discounted rate. 

Children will need to ensure they have their PE kit in school on this day and any 

medication they might need (i.e. inhalers), otherwise they will not be able to take 

part. 

If you would like your child to attend this club, please login to your School Money 

account to book their place. 

Please ensure your child is collected promptly at 4.15pm. If you are not collecting 

your child, please contact the school office giving the name of the person who will 

collect. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Parslow-Williams 
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